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========================================================================================================

THIS IS AN ADDITIONAL REMINDER!
 
If you haven't voted in the National Election yet, now is the time to do it. It's quick and it's easy. Follow the steps that follow:
 

1.     Logon to the national site www.ussvi.org/home.asp
2.     Click on the top left button, "MEMBER LOGIN."
3.     Login as indicated. If you have never used the site before, follow the instructions for getting a "PASSWORD."
4.     At the page you are now at, click on "HOME," third button down.
5.     Click on the "ELECTIONS 2010" button (third down.)
6.     Make your voting selections and log out

 
If you need any help, contact any Base officer. Remember, your vote counts!
 
 
 

Chuck Emmett
Newsletter Editor - Webmaster
Perch Base USSVI, Phoenix, AZ
communications@perch-base.org
 
 

mailto:Perch-Base@cox.net
mailto:Perch-Base@cox.net
file:////c/www.ussvi.org/home.asp

